
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Road Closure Notification 
 

Date: Monday, March 3rd, 2014 
 
To: Fort Lee Officials 
 
From: Fort Lee Traffic Bureau 
 
Type of Incident: Road Closure  
 
Location: Park Avenue 
 
 
On Monday, March 10th, 2014, southbound Park Avenue will be closed for 
approximately 4-6 weeks.  The Jersey barriers currently along Park Avenue will be 
relocated to the center island to allow installation of a new storm & sanitary pipe and 
manholes, electrical power and Telecom’s service conduits.  The Jersey barriers will 
remain in place 24 hours a day until the work on Park Avenue is complete.  Please 
advise your personnel.       
 
Thank You. 
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